
NOTICE OF A JOINT
PRIVATE 


STUDY SESSION OF


THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE


CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT AND 

THE CASTLE PINES CITY COUNCIL
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Castle Pines North Metropolitan District will attend a joint STUDY SESSION with the Castle Pines City Council on Monday, April 2, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the study session is to discuss various District and City initiatives.    The study session will be held at the Castle Pines branch of the Douglas County Library, 360 Village Square Lane, Castle Pines, CO 80108.  No action will be taken.  The study session is open to the Public.  
CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

Jim Nikkel, District Manager  

